
 

Friday 24th March 2023 

Weekly Bulletin 
With kindness, respect and gratitude, together we aim high in all we do 

Headteacher’s message: 

Our penultimate week of the term started on a high with our 
Poetry Final and ended on a high with a fantastic effort by 
our cross country runners at the annual Delamere competi-
tion.  The children also had a great time at the FOH Tombola 
on Thursday—Thanks to Michelle Lepts and her team of bun-
ny helpers for their help and time. The children loved it. 
Thanks in advance for your donations for the Hospice ‘Bunny 
Hop’ that will be taking place next Thursday. Donation enve-
lopes should be sent in by Friday. 

Adam Khan—Headteacher 

Poetry Winners! 

This week in school, we celebrated World Poetry Day. All 
classes enjoyed sharing poems and we held the final of our 
school poetry recital competition. We are very proud of the 
confidence and clarity that they all showed when perform-
ing to over 200 people! It was a VERY difficult task to 
choose winners from each key stage but we can now an-
nounce the winners as Ted (Y1), Harry (Y6), Paige (Rec), and 
Harry F (Y5). 

The winners will go on a visit to the teashop for a treat 
after the Easter holidays but all finalists were so fantastic 
that they will all receive an Easter egg! 
A big thank you and well done to everyone who wrote or 
learnt a poem! We hope to share as many of these as we 
can on display in school. 
Mrs Potts 

Contact details: 
Please contact the school office to notify or request ab-
sence at: 

admin@hillside.cheshire.sch.uk  

or call 01928 722 991 

Website links:     School website      Absence request 

Administering medicine consent    Lunch Menu            

Full School Diary     Family Support Information 

Diary Dates 2023: (New in red) 

March 27th  Y4 Tattenhall Residential 

March 30th  Family Support Coffee Morning 9am in hall 

March 30th  Hospice of the Good Shepherd Bunny Hop 

March 31st  FOH Easter Bingo in school hall—6pm 

March 31st  Easter Assembly 1pm in the school hall 

March 31st  Break-up for Easter Holidays at 2pm 

April 17th Return to school for the Summer term 

April 20th FOH Easter Disco 

Reception Airport Trip 

Reception class visited Manchester Airport this morning. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Staff at the airport said that our Reception class were the best 
mannered and behaved group of children they have ever seen! 
Many thanks to Friends of Hillside for helping with the cost of the 
coach. 

Family Support Drop-in —Coffee Morning  

A reminder that Sue Leigh, our Family Support Worker will 
be hosting an coffee morning on Thursday 30th March at 
9am.  Any parents who wish to attend are very welcome 
and we hope that this will be a 1/2 termly opportunity to 
meet Sue in person to talk.  
Support for families includes: 
 providing information and signposting to other ser-

vices in the local area 
 liaising with a range of external services such as 

Housing and Social Care 
 assistance in completing paperwork and forms 
 advice and support in promoting positive behaviours 

at home/support with eating disorders 

Link Club 

For all enquiries and correspondence please use 

linkclub@hillside.cheshire.sch.uk 

Childcare vouchers – you can save 

money on the cost of your childcare 

either by joining the government tax 

free scheme details available here or 

through your employer salary sacrifice 

scheme.  If you are currently being in-

voiced for your link club bookings and decide to opt for one of 

these schemes please let us know urgently.   

Reminder – if your child is not attending Link Club you must give 

7 days-notice to avoid a charge for sessions.  

https://www.helsbyhillside.co.uk/
https://www.helsbyhillside.co.uk/page/illness-absence-in-term-time/5394
https://www.helsbyhillside.co.uk/page/illness-absence-in-term-time/5394
https://www.helsbyhillside.co.uk/page/school-meals/5397
https://www.helsbyhillside.co.uk/page/important-dates-2022-23/5399
https://www.helsbyhillside.co.uk/page/family-support/134838
mailto:linkclub@hillside.cheshire.sch.uk
https://www.gov.uk/tax-free-childcare

